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Australian Commando Association A.G.M.

At the Annual General Meeting held in Canberra on Tuesday 6th March the principal office bearers were re-elected for the March 2001 – 2002 period, they being:-

President     Mr W.J. Hardgrave

                        Mt. Gravatt,

                         Queensland.

Hon. Secretary Mr G. T. Buckingham

                          Rochedale,

                         Sth. Queensland.

The Australian Commando Association is made up of :-

A.C.T. Regional Commando Assoc.

Queensland Commando Assoc.

N.S.W. Commando Assoc.

Commando Assoc. Victoria.

Commando Assoc. of Sth. Aust.

2/2nd Commando Assoc. of Aust.

Congratulations to Mr Hardgrave and Mr Buckingham on their re-election.

